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Hudson River PCBs Reassessment

Informational Meeting
on

Understanding the Decision-Making Process

In December, 2000, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency will issue a
Proposed Plan on what should be done about the PCB-contaminated sediments of
the Upper Hudson River.

In preparation, you are invited to attend an informational meeting on the process
and policies EPA will use to reach this historic decision, how cleanup
technologies and scenarios are evaluated, and the role of the public in the
Superfund process. We will also be available to answer your questions on these
issues. Two meetings are being held for the convenience of those living in
different reaches of the Hudson Valley:

Monday, October 23,2000- 7:00 p.m. at the Sheraton Civic Center
Hotel, located at 40 Civic Center Plaza, Poughkeepsie, New York.

Wednesday, October 25,200 - 7:00 p.m. at the Holiday Inn Express,
located at 946 New Loudon Road, Latham, New York.

If you have any questions about these meetings or need more information, please
contact Ann Rychlensld, Community Relations Coordinator, 212/637-3672, or e-
mail at: rychlenski.an@epamail.epa.gov
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